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CelebratingChinook’s Edge!Chinook’s Edge!
School Bus Safety poster contest winners!

Bridget Dallison, Grade 6 from Innisfail 
Middle School. Bridget also won the 
draw for a bus charter for her class, when 

restrictions allow for an area outing.

A note of thanks
We very much appreciate your patience and flexibility, as we begin the new year with our students on an 

unanticipated extension of their break. We know you have become accustomed to the ebb and flow of change that 
the pandemic creates, and we thank you for taking this week to prepare for the return of our students on January 10.

We know every one of us is doing our best to move forward through another shift in the sand, including being as 
positive as possible. We’ve made many shifts in the pandemic before and we’ll do it again. And we’ll do it together.

Wishing you and your loved ones a happy and healthy 2022!
Your COLT Team

Just before Winter Break, Transportation Director Corinne Varga visited schools to congratulate students for their 
winning contest entries in the division’s annual School Bus Safety poster contest. Each student received $25 and 
a framed copy of their poster. Thanks to everyone who entered and shared the important message of bus safety!

Bryan Oszli, Grade 3 from École John 
Wilson Elementary School.

Pyper Cummins, Grade 4 from École 
John Wilson Elementary School.

Leah (Grade 1), Matthew (Grade 2) and Jonas (Grade 5), from Rainbow Colony School.


